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March 17, 2010

Mr. Joseph Shallal

5136 Commerce Road

West Bloomfield, MI  48324

Re: Potential Legal Representation

Mr. Shallal, 


The Law Firm of Fieger, Fieger, Kenney, Johnson & Giroux, PC forwarded your information and legal representation requirements to us as a referral.  After a careful consideration, we have determined that we cannot accept your case.  Your particular legal needs are outside of our expertise area at this time.  


You should understand that the Law Firm of Puckett & Faraj, PC will not be able to represent you in this matter and will not have any responsibility in connection with the legal services you require.  We are not familiar with employment law attorneys in your area and suggest you review the State Bar of Michigan lawyer referral on their website for a list of attorneys who may be able to assist you.  The State Bar of Michigan lawyer referral link is: http://www.michbar.org/programs/lawyerreferral.cfm 


We wish you the best in your legal matter. 

Sincerely, 

Marcelyn Atwood 

Business Manager






2181 Jamieson Avenue • Suite 1505 • Alexandria, Virginia • 22314
Phone 888.970.0005 Fax 202.318.7652

www.puckettfaraj.com
PAGE  
2


2181 Jamieson Avenue • Suite 1505 • Alexandria, Virginia • 22314

